Lorraine Reza

L s

From: Jane Doe <domesticviolencesuvivor@gmail.com>

Sent: - Tuesday, June 23, 2020 10:42 AM

To: Xavier.becerra@doj.ca.gov

Cc: bakersfield mayor; Christian Clegg; City_Clerk; City_Council;
Publiccomment@kerncounty.com; Alsopr@co.kern.ca.us

Subject: Citizen Complaint Against City of Bakersfield

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

I am a survivor of domestic violence and would like to file a citizens complaint against the City of Bakersfield.
The city violated the privacy of victims by uploading deeds containing our addresses to the Internet. The city
has placed my safety at risk. I've been told in survivor groups that city employees who had access to this
information signed agreements with Kern County agreeing not to post this information online. The city has the
ability to identify who violated our privacy and whose information has been exposed. But the city refuses to
notify victims impacted and take corrective action with the staff who did this to us. Please help.



